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General 

You must only use the horn as much as 

necessary to give an effective warning or to 

make sure safe working takes place. 

Warning tones to use 

If two tones are provided, you must use the horn 

as shown below 

If the horn has no soft/loud setting, you must use 

the settings provided. 

 

 

You must only sound the horn when passing a 

whistle board between 0600 and 2359, except in 

an emergency or when anyone is on or near the 

line. 

You must sound the horn on starting your train 

when making a move within a possession. 

When making a wrong direction movement on 

a running line for which there is no signal 

provided, you must sound a series of short 

blasts at frequent intervals. 

You must sound the horn at any other time you 

consider necessary. 

Sounding the horn as a warning 

You must sound the horn to warn anyone who 

Is on or near the line on which you are 

travelling. 

Give a series of short, urgent danger warnings 

to anyone who is on or dangerously near the 

line who does not: 

Acknowledge your warning by raising one arm 

above the head, or 

Appear to move clear out of the way of the 

train. 
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